
    Commissioner Murray,DDS 
 
 
   As a parent and guardian of my daughter Stephanie Aucello, I am most interested  
   In the future of STS. 
   My recommendation is that STS remain open as a facility to care for clients who 
   Require 24hr. care and are not candidates for other types of community housing. 
   My daughter has resided in STS for 40 yrs. this is her home and social community. 
   She is now a quadriplegic and suffers with seizures along with multiple other  
   complications. 
    If STS no longer services Stephanie and people afflicted as she, then these clients  
    will be forced to be uprooted and lose the only life they have ever known. 
    Please consider the situation of these people whose options are few and needs 
    are many. 
 
              Sincerely 
                 Dr Russell Aucello 
 
                
 


